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HEARING IMPAIRED CHILDREN 
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9th January 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

On Friday 7th February 2025 we are holding a ‘movie night’ in school.  This will take place from 6.00 p.m. to 

8.00 p.m.  We will be showing three different films (one rated U and two rated PG).  

 

Tickets are now available at a cost of £4.50 each which will include a small bag of movie treats, to be given 

to your child on the night.  If your child has specific dietary requirements, please email k.pittaway@manor-

junior.hants.sch.uk.  Please ensure your child has a named and filled water bottle with them.   

 

If your child would like to attend, please log into SCOPAY to pay for the ticket.  You will find this under 

trips and events.  Please follow these instructions: 

 

1) Please give consent and confirm you will pick your child up at 8.00 p.m. 

2) Please select on SCOPAY the movie your child would like to see 

The choices are: 

➢ Inside Out 2 (U) 

➢ Spellbound (PG) 

➢ IF (PG) 

3) Please make the payment on SCOPAY 

 

Once we have received all three of these things, we will issue the ticket for the relevant movie via your 

child.  If you have any problem with completing this online, please contact the school office. 

 

Please note, the deadline for signing up for a movie is 9.00 a.m. on Friday 31st January 2025. 

 

At the end of the movie (8.00 p.m.) all children must be collected from the school hall.  No child will be 

able to leave without an adult.   

 

Please note, entry and exit to the school site will only be via the front gate on Fernhill Road.  The back gate 

WILL NOT be unlocked. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs C Findlay 

Headteacher 
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